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We support Ranked Choice Voting. In our current elections, fear of vote splitting is 

affecting both voters and candidates: Candidates are often deterred from entering a 

race for fear of splitting voter support and voters are often forced to choose a 

candidate with a better chance of winning, instead of the candidate they actually 

prefer. Ranked Choice gives all [prospective] candidates an equal chance at a fair 

election by giving voters an equal chance to voice their preferences. Please advance 

HB 2004 to the ballot for voter approval. 


